3/6/2012
Hi Steve,

Thank you for all of your work & the Midcoast Safety and Mobility Study Phase 2 Draft
presentation at Farallone View Elem Sch this past Wed Feb 29. | submitted written comments
but would like to emphasize them again in this email:

| am particularly concerned about the at-grade pedestrian crossing south of the tunnel. It is a set
up for mortalities. At a minimum, | think a flashing pedestrians-are-crossing light system will
need to be installed. Preferably | would suggest taking yet another look to see if a safer, above
ground ADA compliant crossing could be implemented. There are so many families that use the
coastside trails as their playgrounds... parents juggling small children walking or on bikes,
carriages and even dogs cannot be expected to have a free arm to warn off a speeding

driver flying out of the southbound tunnel.

Additionally, the above-grade crossing option for the crossover in Moss Beach to the Lighthouse
is far superior to the at-grade option for all of the reasons you mentioned, not least of which is
safety & beauty.

Thank you again,
Beverly and Ron Garrity



